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January 24, 2024 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re: EB-2023-0195 Toronto Hydro Electric-System Limited 2025-2029 Rate Application 

AMPCO Submissions on Confidentiality 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
By letter dated November 17, 2023, Toronto Hydro made confidentiality requests on certain 
information.  AMPCO has reviewed and discussed the draft submissions of the School Energy Coalition 
(SEC) and supports those submissions for the reasons provided. 
 
SEC concludes “Considering the importance of the information and the lack of any specificity on how 
the specific information it seeks confidential treatment for may cause significant prejudice if publicly 
disclosed, the OEB should deny the request.”  AMPCO agrees and submits the OEB should deny the 
request. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 

Colin Anderson 
President 
 
Copy to: THESL 


